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Day 1: Read time on digital and analogue clocks to the half hour.

09:0009:00

This is a digital clock. 
Where have you seen 

this sort of clock?

This is a digital clock. 
Where have you seen 

this sort of clock?

The number 
before the 2 dots tells us 

the hour. There is a 0 
before the 9 - digital 
times have 4 digits!

The number 
before the 2 dots tells us 

the hour. There is a 0 
before the 9 - digital 
times have 4 digits!

09:3009:30

Now look at the digital 
clock. There are 60 

minutes in an hour so 
09:30 is half past 9.

Now look at the digital 
clock. There are 60 

minutes in an hour so 
09:30 is half past 9.

It’s 9 o ’clock!It’s 9 o ’clock!It’s half past 9!It’s half past 9!

What time will it be in 
half an hour?

What time will it be in 
half an hour?

It’s 10 o’ clock!It’s 10 o’ clock!

10:0010:00
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Day 1: Read time on digital and analogue clocks to the half hour.

02:0002:0002:3002:30

It’s 2 o’ clock!It’s 2 o’ clock!It’s half past 2!It’s half past 2!It’s 3 o’ clock!It’s 3 o’ clock!

What time will it be in 
half an hour?

What time will it be in 
half an hour?What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

03:0003:00
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Day 1: Read time on digital and analogue clocks to the half hour.

07:3007:3008:0008:00

It’s half past 7!It’s half past 7!It’s 8 o’ clock!It’s 8 o’ clock!It’s half past 8!It’s half past 8!

What time will it be in 
half an hour?

What time will it be in 
half an hour?

What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

08:3008:30
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Day 1: Read time on digital and analogue clocks to the half hour.

03:0003:0004:0004:00

It’s 3 o’ clock!It’s 3 o’ clock!It’s half past 3!It’s half past 3!It’s 4 o’ clock!It’s 4 o’ clock!

What time will it be in 
half an hour? Write the 

digital time on your 
whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
half an hour? Write the 

digital time on your 
whiteboards.

03:3003:30

What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
another half an hour? 

Write the digital time on 
your whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
half an hour later? Write 
the digital time on your 

whiteboards.

What time will it be in 
half an hour later? Write 
the digital time on your 

whiteboards.

It’s half past 4!It’s half past 4!

04:3004:30


